
 17th December 2021 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we had our Christmas lunch. We also played some Christmas board games and used 
our knowledge of recognising numbers and counting to help us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

Reading 
 
Please keep reading stories together at home. 
Here are some of our favourites from this 
term. 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phonics 
 
Please keep reading stories to your children at home over the holidays. 
 
Remember to practise reading the words and books the children have brought home.  
 
You can also click on Fred to practise blending and the speed sound cards to practise your 
sounds! 

Messages 

 
Please make sure all school uniform has 
your child’s name clearly labelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/8k9Iln18/qFhcApLN
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/E3IyHoqg/TNWstS2G

